A N°008

Strasbourg, January 21, 2021

Subject: Platform for the Protection of Journalism and Safety of Journalists | Alert

submitted regarding Portugal

Dear Mr. Matjaz Gruden,

I have the honour to inform you that the Portuguese authorities have established
an inquiry on the allegations of illegal surveillance of journalists in the context of
Judicial proceedings, that were the object of the alert submitted on the Platform for the

Protection of Journalism and Safety of Journalists on J anuary 14,

For this reason, any substantive comments at this stage would be premature.

Yours sincerely,
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Gilberto Jeronimo
Ambassador
Permanent Representative

Matjaz Gruden

Director of Democratic Participation
Directorate General of Democracy
Council of Europe



